
 

 Belgrade, November 17th 2016. 

 

 

Mr. Michael Wiederer 

President of the EHF 

 

 

Dear President, 

 

On behalf of the authorities of the Serbian Handball Federation and Serbian 
Handball Federation office, I have the honor and a great pleasure to 
congratulate you on your election for the President of the European 
Handball Federation.  

 

I am convinced that under your guidance the European Handball Federation 
will continue its major role and activity in the world of handball. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all that you have done 
for the Serbian Handball Federation, and to express my highest hopes for 
future friendly cooperation. 

 

I wish you success in your future work and remain with 

 

Best regards, 

 

Aleksandar Petrovic 

 

Acting Secretary General 

 


